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NCDXF is pleased to announce its financial support for the April 2024 DXpedition to Liberia. A 
complete review of the team’s plans and finances has been completed and NCDXF will provide 
$2,000 to the Czech DXpedition Group. They are led by experienced team leaders David 
OK6DJ and Karel OK2ZI. 

More information about their plans is available online https://www.cdxp.cz/ We believe that they 
will do an outstanding job of making a lot of QSOs and getting you in the log.  

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized 
DXpeditions to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, 
technology, and infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in 
the DX community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  
www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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